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Re: Docket No. DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a 
Liberty Utilities 
Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, 
enclosed please find seven copies of the confidential version ofrevised Appendix I, and one 
redacted version of revised Appendix I . We added "R" for "revised" to the Bates numbering of 
the entire document to avoid confusion with the original Appendix 1. 

The Company makes this filing in response to the Commission's directive in its January 
9, 2018, secretarial letter to "attempt to reduce the scope of information designated as 
confidential in Appendix l ." Revised Appendix I has substantially less confidential information. 

Since the Commission has already granted the motion for confidential treatment as to the 
original Appendix 1, it is the Company's position that the revised Appendix I falls within the 
scope of that order and thus no further Commission action is necessary. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 
cc: Service List 

www.libertyutilities.com I 116 North Main Street I Concord I New Hampshire I USA I 03301 


